
 

Mr. Michael Carpenter: Director  

Michael joined the Land Conservancy of Ridgefield (LCR) in 2011.  During 2014 
Michael was elected Chairman of the Acquisition Committee.  He was elected 
President of the LCR in June 2019.  Michael resided in Ridgefield for 58 years, 
graduating from Ridgefield High School.  He now resides in the neighboring town 
of Redding.  Michael is an Eagle Scout and is active in the Boy Scouts of America.  
He utilizes his connections with local scouting units to assist the LCR in its 
property management goals. Michael embraces nature and participates regularly 
in many outdoor activities.  Michael has run his local general contracting business 
for 44 years.   

 

 


